
Claire Marie Tupper
Boothbay Harbor
LD 227
Dear Sirs: 
I pray you don't allow LD 227 for Maine to become a sanctuary for people aborting 
babies and operations for transgender.
No matter what words one uses for abortion, it is still ripping the baby from its safe 
womb by killing the baby.
Children, especially, whose brains do not finish developing until they reach about 25 
yrs. old, should not be persuaded to or be allowed to make a traumatic decision as to 
changing their gender. They should be provided mental health counseling instead.
Sincerely,
C. Marie Tupper
Boothbay Harbor, ME


